Footy for Tots Session Rules

To allow Footy for Tots to provide you and your child with the best possible
experience while at a Footy for Tots session, we kindly ask that you make
yourself familiar with our simple session rules.

For Health and Safety purposes, please ensure your child is not running around the
venue prior to your session start time.

You are the responsible adult for your child when he/she is attending a session.
Adults should stay within eye sight and reach of their child at all times.

Please arrive 10 minutes before your session. Remember to sign-out on the register
if you have to leave the session early for any reason, for emergency evacuation
purposes.

Please keep the playing area clear of any personal belongings or siblings at all times.
Please ensure that if your child has been given a ‘time out’ by the coach that you sit
with your child on side line for the full 3 minutes. This is to allow the session to run
smoothly with minimum distractions.

A drink is essential, food is not.

Photos and short video clips are OK, please keep these to a minimum and must only
contain your child, unless you have permission from the other parent/careers. At
times Footy for Tots will take photos/videos for promotional purposes, you will
always be informed of this prior to the session. No photos are to be put online unless

you have consent from all parties involved.

Try to keep noise and disturbance from the side to a minimum to avoid distracting
your child and others.

Appropriate clothing and footwear for each session.

No payments will be accepted before the session, please wait until the session has
finished. Any queries then please contact Footy for Tots.

Parents must stay in the room and must be made aware that they remain responsible
adults for their child/ children at all times.

Thank you for your co-operation!



